From: <u>Donna Oldford</u>

To: Balcher, Wyntress; Gallina, Charlene; jmcdowell@countyofnapa.org; steve@reynoldsfamilywinery.com;

suzie@mjhallandcompany.com; paulb@barteltengineering.com

Subject: Request for Continuance of Dec. 16 hearing on Reynolds Family Winery

Date: Wednesday, December 02, 2015 1:03:23 PM

Dear Wyntress,

Please accept this as a formal request for continuance of the Reynolds Family Winery use permit major mod hearing, currently scheduled for Wednesday, December 16 before the County Planning Commission. This request relates to the discussion in our meeting with you on Monday of this week. Although we would like to reschedule the hearing for earliest possible date after the first of the year, we should discuss a date certain after certain information is confirmed relative to what is needed to address the questions about groundwater. Thank you.

Best regards, Donna

Donna B. Oldford Plans4Wine (707)963-5832 DBOldford@aol.com